
WHEREAS the Laws of the Regents 5.E.5.(F) states, “In establishing and reviewing 
budget policies and plans for resource allocation, the faculty shall collaborate with the 
campus or system administration in the development of recommendations to the 
chancellor or the president, as appropriate, for submission to the Board of Regents.” 
 
WHEREAS the Laws of the Regents 5.E.5.(G) states, “In the preparation of budgets, the 
administration shall have the principal role, with early collaboration with the appropriate 
faculty governance unit(s). . . .” 
 
BE IT RESOLVED that the University of Colorado Faculty Council expects current and 
further implementation of the announced budget cuts and restructuring will be suspended 
until collaboration with Faculty Council and its appropriate committees has occurred.   
 
 

Approved unanimously by the University of Colorado Faculty Council on May 14, 2009 


